Transcript: Rollout of the NDIS in Western Australia
Narrator: In Western Australia two NDIS models have been operating:
· the Western Australian Government’s version known as the WA NDIS, and the nationally-delivered NDIS implemented by the National Disability Insurance Agency
· Both NDIS models have delivered individualised support to people with disability in different locations.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Commonwealth and Western Australian Governments have agreed to rollout the nationally-delivered NDIS across Western Australia.
People already taking part in the WA NDIS will transfer to the nationally-delivered Scheme in a phased approach from April 2018.
The transfer of people from the WA NDIS will conclude by December 2018.
From 1 July 2018 the nationally-delivered NDIS will begin to be available to new participants in the Wheatbelt and Central South Metro regions.
From 1 October 2018 the nationally-delivered NDIS will begin to be available in the Goldfields-Esperance, North Metro regions and to new participants in the South West region.
From 1 July 2019 the nationally-delivered NDIS will begin to be available in the Midwest Gascoyne, Great Southern, Central North Metro and South East Metro regions.
People currently receiving disability services from the Western Australian Government or other Commonwealth programs will transition to the NDIS at different times, depending on where they live and the type of support they are receiving.
Existing Commonwealth and State based supports will continue until you are covered by the NDIS.
From 1 July 2018, the National Disability Insurance Agency will assume responsibility for the delivery of the NDIS in WA.
The NDIS will be fully rolled out across Western Australia by 2020.
For more information on how and when you will move to the NDIS please visit the Western Australian page on ndis.gov.au 
